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September 13th, 2024 

 

PCN EIC-1127_2  Production Hold Notification for selected ICD products 

Detailed Description of Change 

 

Back in October 2023, with PCN EIC-1127_1 Littelfuse IXYS Integrated Circuits Division’s (ICD) notified 
about the transition of selected products to an “end-of-life” (EOL) status. 
 
 
Littelfuse IXYS Integrated Circuits Division have offered a non-cancelable last time buy (LTB) with a note, 
that while we will endeavor to complete all last time buy requests, severe supply chain constraints may 
mean we do not manage to ship all requested volumes. In such circumstances Littelfuse reserves the 
right to update open order quantities. 
 

With this notification we would like to inform you that due to supply chain constraints, production of the 

devices listed below is on hold until further notice.  

 

CPC5621A CPC5621ATR 

CPC5622A CPC5622ATR 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We value your business  and LTB order fulfillment is a high priority  for Littelfuse. As of today we are not in

a position that requires to update the LTB quantities, however we cannot commit  on  the  resolution date.

Based on current estimations, further details should be available within the upcoming  15  weeks.

If you have any other questions or concerns, please contact your local Littelfuse sales representative or 

Product Manager below for further assistance.

Juste Valentiniene

Product Manager

Solid  State Relays (SSR)

mailto:jvalentiniene@littelfuse.com

